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National Women’s Division 

Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
of Yeshiva University 

55 Fifth Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10003—(212) 255-5820, Ext. 375 

August 10, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 

500 West 185th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10033 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

The Board of Directors and the member- 
ship of the National Women's Division of 
the Albert Einstein College of Medicine of 
Yeshiva University join me in offering you 
a warm welcome and congratulations on your 

election to the office of President of 

Yeshiva University. 

Your humane and constructive writings, 

and your many contributions to higher educa- 

tion, indicate your awareness of the urgent 

needs of our community and the nation, and 
we look forward with confidence to the achieve- 

ment of our mutual goals and to our close and 

productive association. 

With all good wishes. 

Sincerely, 

s. Arno Golber 

Presiden 
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